
 

 

Our Ref: DBR/NH 
 

Tuesday 19th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Settling in Evening 
 
We hope your child has settled in well to Year 7 life at Oldbury Academy. We have been extremely 
impressed with the transition from Primary to Secondary. 
 
To ensure that you are fully up to speed with how your child has settled in, we will be holding as Year 
7 Settling in Evening on Tuesday 26th September. The evening will run from 3.30pm until 4.30pm. No 
booking necessary, please feel free to simply turn up.   
 
Parents and carers will have the opportunity to meet with their child’s form tutor and will also be able 
to speak to key members of staff regarding any concerns or questions they have.  The evening is 
optional and there will be a further parents evening later in the year to meet subject teachers. 
 
On arrival, please use the ‘Staff gate’ at the end of the car park and walk through the canteen to the 
hall, not the main entrance.   This is the same gate that the year 7 students use to go into school every 
day. 
 
If you do have any questions regarding this evening, please feel free to send an email to 
year7team@oldburyacademy.org.uk with the heading ‘Settling in evening’ 
 
Kind regards 
 

  
 

Mr D S Brittle   Mr N Hodges 
Operations Manager   Head of Year 7 
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